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Our guest at the meeting Mr. Ray Chadwick brought in this beautifully

done 1957 Chevy. Ray normally builds more towards the dark side.
Looks like we are winning him over. Photo by: Rich Cummings

Editor's Insight

| am at a loss for something to write about. The next couple of
months will be rather slow with no meeting room. We have already had
the September meeting. We were at our new location at Findlay
Chevrolet. It is a great room and everyone seemed to enjoy the evening.
All the folks at Findlay are super great.

On October the 16th (Saturday) there has been an outting scheduled
for the Imperial Palace Auto Museum. Everyone is meeting in the lobby of
the museum at 1:00 pm. If anyone is interested some of the members are
meeting at 11:30 at the Denny's on the strip. We hope to see everyone
there. If you have not signed up for the outing let us know on the contact
page that you would like to join us.

| hope everyone has a great month.
Ann



THE VICE PRESIDENT'S NEWS

Well here, | am filling in for Our President Rich Cummings. Unfortunately, he had to work on our first
meeting night at our new location at Findley Chevrolet.

This new room is just what the doctor ordered for our meeting. | would like to thank Doug & his associates
for helping us get this great room.

There were two quest at our meeting both who have been to previous meetings. They are Ray Chadwick &
Don Hayes. We are going to sway them from the Dark Side. (Ha! Ha! Ha!)

The 25-T Project we have going with the SDMCC is coming along nicely. | want to give a special thanks to
Skip Samples and his club for including us in there challenge.

Thanks to everyone who attended the meeting. | hope everyone who missed this month’s will make the next
one at the new location. Keep on Building!

Phillip Canepa - AKA Frankendremel

Vice President



2010 CLUB CHALLENGE

Open to all scales. Models must be the work of the entrant, must be a new build, no team builds. Include material
to help judges.

Mar. 16, 2010 - Any Foreign Manufactured Kit. No American Manufacturer. Any way any subject, any style.

Winner - Brad Greenberg

July 20, 2010 - Stalled Project- 90 day build Must bring to the March meeting . Winner - Bob Testolin

Nov.16, 2010 - Any Thing, Any Way, Any Style. This is a 60 day build, must be a new build. Please bring kit to the
September meeting.
Winner -

We would like to see at least one or two complete builds this year. Don't forget the winner receives a Gift Card.

GOOD LUCK 2010 !!



PHOTOS

Here are some photos from our August meeting. Photo's by Rich & Tyler Cummings

Bob Testolin recieved his gift card & certificate for winning the July club
challenge - Unfinished Projects. Way to go Bobl!

Brad Greenberg brought in a custom hot rod which is really nice.
The trophys were also done by Brad and look really great. Nice job
Brad.

Mike McCullough brought in this nicely done Camero funny car.
The detail is nicely done, great work Mike.

The winner of the August Mystery Box was John Oszajca. The
surprise inside was the Ice T custom rod. | can't wait to see how it
looks done. About how long do you think this will take you John?

For more great photos from the Kit Kruisers go to the Gallery page.



FOR SALE AND PARTS NEEDED

Wanted: Tamiya Alfa Romeo Giulia GTA kit.
If you have this item contact James Cozart @ |vz2881@yahoo.com or (702) 372-5692

For Sale: Models, models & more models. Liquidating personal stock, all scales, great prices, great selection and rare
kits, for more info contact Frank Canepa at kruiserlv@aol.com



